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February 28th 2024 
 
 

Johnsons Zoological Gardens – 27th March 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
Pupils in Year 4 are studying The Rainforest and as part of this project we have arranged to visit Johnsons Zoological 
Gardens in Huntingdon on Wednesday 27th March.  The children will have a fantastic day and will get to see for 
themselves some of the plants and animals that have adapted to living in a rainforest environment.  Please make 
sure your child arrives at school at 8.30am as the coach will leave at 8.45am prompt.  We will leave the zoo at 
2.15pm and return to school around 3.15pm. We do ask that the children wear school uniform as it makes it easier 
to identify them out of the school grounds.  Please can they bring wellies with them as there is a walk through the 
woods. They will not need any money to spend there.   
 
If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like to book one for this trip, please go online to 
www.kingswoodcatering co.uk.  If not, then your child is required to bring a packed lunch with them. Please can 
lunches be in a carrier bag so that it call all be thrown away, only send disposable water bottles. 
 
The total cost of this trip is £656.00 and we are asking all Parents/Guardians to make a contribution of £10.00 per 
child. Payments are to be made through parentpay.com.  If you need any assistance with parentpay then please call 
the school office. Please can payment be made by Thursday 21st March. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Mathew 
Class Teacher 
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